
 
 

Exciting News! 
 

YES, it is TRUE, students in Mrs Duncan’s Life Science 7 classes will be 

allowed to use their cell phones, iPads, or other tablets or devices that are 

mobile, and wi-fi friendly in class! 

 

To keep learning exciting and fun, we will begin using Kahoot! a game-

based learning platform to review science content. Its learning games 

("kahoots") are multiple-choice quizzes that can be played using any mobile 

device over a wi-fi connection and even outside of class! 

 

However, Kahoots are best played in a group setting, like a classroom. 

Players answer the questions on their own devices, as the questions are 

projected on the board. Data is stored and can be used by the teacher to 

assess comprehension and overall understanding of different topics, 

especially in Science! 

 

For more information, please visit – www.kahoot.com 

 

Parents, please contact me if you have any questions! 
 

Mrs Duncan 
 

phone – 804.733.2740 

email – cduncan@pgs.k12.va.us 

class website – www.alittlemoorezoo.weebly.com 

remind – text @moorezoo to 81010 
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